
 

NOTIFICATION 
  

Dated : 30.09.2021   

As per notification of CTET/Dec- 2021 dated 29.09.2021, It is being  

informed to the candidates who are willing to appear in the CTET exam  

to be held during 16 
th  December 2020 to 13 

th January 2022 and residing  

nearby our institution , that they may practice with mock test using  

CTET link in our institution during school hour taking prior permission  

from the school authorities.  It is more to inform that they may practice  

the said mock test from their home also using CTET Mock Test Link. The  

letter of CBSE are also being enclosed herewith for the reference.  

  

                    Principal  

                                                                                                Vivekananda Mission High School  



 


